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Election Update 
 

At the April meeting of the Staff Council, we conducted our elections of Executive Committee officers and staff 

positions on University Council committees. I’m happy to announce the following results: 

• Wendy Holland, Senior Administrative Specialist in the Warnell School of Forestry, has been elected to 

the position of Coordinator.  

• Mary Formo, Director of Academic Advising and Curriculum Support in the College of Agriculture and 

Environmental Sciences, has been elected to the position of Secretary. 

• Jennifer Leyting and Ashley Weed were elected to continue in the roles of Vice President and 

Treasurer, respectively.  

• All available staff positions on the University Council standing committees have been filled.  

We have another election in June at which point the At-Large members to the Executive Committee of the Staff 

Council will be decided.  

 

Meeting and Event Updates 

We are heading to Tifton for our May 7th meeting, which will be conducted in the NESPAL building there and 

via Zoom. I look forward to reporting back in the next term of the University Council on our branch campus 

visits occurring over the summer.  

 

As a reminder, the Staff Council meets on the first Wednesday of every month, except January and July when 

we meet the second Wednesday. Our meetings are open, and you are welcome to attend.  

 

Conclusion 

This concludes the report from the UGA Staff Council. If you have any questions or would like to connect, 

please do not hesitate to reach out.  


